

17 January 2014

## Dear John:

It would be my pleasure to recommend Southern Cross to anyone who seeks a well-established, quality-driven, fair-minded, responsible general contractor. From my project's inception to its completion, my experience with Southern Cross has been a positive one.

In particular, I'd like to thank your project manager, Tom Edwards, for a job well done. Tom represented Southern Cross very well. In my dealings with Tom, I found him to be proactive, a problem solver, responsive, efficient and organized. He consistently met his commitments and made himself available to offer me a helping hand whenever needed.

Please feel welcome to distribute this letter freely to anyone who is considering hiring Southern Cross. I wish you well in your future business dealings.

Yours sincerely,

Ben Halvorsen President, Origin USA